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Request: 
 
With regard to the most recent consultation with Hotspur street , Tynemouth 
residents on changing Hotspur streets parking permits from TM2 to TM1; please 
can you confirm the following: 
 
1. The date it occurred: 
 
**18.8.20 to 18.9.20.** 
 
2. The no of residents consulted from Hotspur st: 
 
**Residents from 97 properties.** 
 
3. The no of residents who responded from Hotspur st: 
 
**Residents from 50 properties.** 
 
4. The no of residents supportive of a change to TM1: 
 
**Residents from 41 properties.** 
 
5. The no of residents supportive of retaining the TM2 status at that time: 
 
**Residents from 56 properties (residents who did not respond were assumed to be in 
favour of retaining TM2).** 
 
6. The no of residents who didn’t respond: 
 
**Residents from 47 properties.** 
 
7. Whether the residents who resided at Sandpiper court in Hotspur street at the 
time of the consultation we’re included in the consultation and if the response is 
“yes” please provide an answer to the following:- the no of residents consulted with 
from Sandpiper court and Also the number of those residents who responded from 
Sandpiper court. Please clarify if those resident numbers were included in the 
calculations of the previous consultation. 
 
**29 properties in Sandpiper Court were consulted. 7 Responses were received. 
Residents of Sandpiper Court were included in the previous consultation exercise.** 


